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Unity 
Unity is a cornerstone. (Knights to Christ June 4th entry) 
 
Did you never read in the Scriptures “The stone which 
the builders rejected, this became the chief corner 
stone; this came about from the Lord, and it is 
marvelous in our eyes?” (Matthew 21:42) 

  
Council Awards 

 
At the May business meeting, Deputy Grand Knight Dan 
Fessler presented several awards to council members. 
Past Grand Knight Joe McInerney was present to 
receive his certificate as Knight of the Month for April 
2014. Brother Peter Boos received the same honor for 
May 2014. In addition, Brothers Derek Landreville and 
Pat Fiore received certificates of appreciation for their 
work on parish and council events this past year. 
 
Finally, Deacon Joe Donohoe’s family received Family 
of the Month honors. Deacon Joe has been an active 
member of our council for many years. He and his wife 
Theresa serve as directors of Jesus Our Hope 
Hermitage at 10523 S. Deer Creek Rd in Littleton (see 
below). As noted at the hermitage’s website: Nestled in 
the foothills of the Colorado Rockies, Jesus Our Hope 
Retreat House is just minutes from the Denver 
Metropolitan Area. The Retreat House sits adjacent to 
Blue Jay Gulch and open up to a valley of trees, 
pastures, and mountain tops; making it an ideal location 
for quiet reflection and silent meditation. The location of 
this facility offers an opportunity for individuals and small 
groups to reflect on the wonders of God’s created 
beauty and love that He has for His People. While it is a 
Catholic Retreat facility, all denominations are welcome 
to the stay at the Center.  
 
Contact the Hermitage at 303-697-7539. 

 

Charity 
Charity is God being there with you (Knights to Christ 
June 21st entry) 
 
The Spirit of our Lord God is upon me, because the Lord 
has anointed me to bring good tidings to the afflicted; he 
has sent me to bind up the brokenhearted, to proclaim 
liberty to the captives, and the opening of the prison to 
those who are bound. (Isaiah 61:1) 
  

4th Annual Respect Life 5K Run/Walk 
Saturday, June 28 

 
Race Starts at 8:00 AM 

Race Day Registration begins at 7:00 AM 
Registration Fees June 15—27: $30.00  

Race Day--$35.00  
Registration and Team Info Available at: 

http://www.respectlife5k.org 
 

Race Location: 
Light of the World Catholic Church 

10316 W. Bowles Ave 
 

Proceeds from the race will be used to aid in 
purchasing an ultrasound machine for a 

pregnancy crisis center in Colorado as part of 
the Knights of Columbus Ultrasound Initiative 

Program. 
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Fraternity 
 Fraternity is fellowship with our brothers and faith in 
our Lord. (Knights to Christ June 12th entry) 
 
I waited patiently for the Lord's help; then he listened to 
me and heard my cry . . . He taught me to sing a new 
song. (Psalm 40:2,4) 
 

2014-15 Council Officers 
 
On June 17, 2014, our new council officers were 
installed. Please remember them in your prayers and 
assist them throughout the coming fraternal year: 
 
Grand Knight   Dan Fessler 
Deputy Grand Knight  Derek Landreville 
Chancellor   Tony Juarez 
Advocate   Joe Snow 
Treasurer    Richard Harig 
Recorder   Jerome Michel 
Warden   Frank Seagren 
Inside Guard   Rod Evers 
Outside Guard  John Bullock  
Third Year Trustee  Bill Telesco 
Second Year Trustee Rudy Ramirez 
First Year Trustee  Luis Naegele 
 
Please contact Grand Knight Dan Fessler if you are 
interested in serving as a director for various council 
activities. There are several openings for director 
positions at this time. 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
June 24  Business meeting/First Degree 
June 28  Culture of Life 5K Race 
July 8  Social meeting 
July 26 (tentative) Council picnic 
August ? Senior Luncheon 
August 16 Jesus Our Hope work project 
August 23 Ladies Appreciation Dinner 
November 9 Assembly 3300 Veteran’s Breakfast
  

New Council Member  
 
Brother Jim Lundstrom became our newest council 
member when he took his First Degree prior to the 
business meeting on May 27, 2014. Please welcome 
Jim when you see him at Mass and council events. 
 

Patriotism 
Patriotism is remembering our forefathers founded 
our nation based on principles from God. (Knights to 
Christ June 20th entry) 
 
Be watchful, stand firm in your faith, be courageous, 
be strong. (1 Corinthians 16:13) 
  

Flag Day 
 

In 1916, President Woodrow Wilson proclaimed 
June 14 as Flag Day. Pictured below is a poster 
commemorating the 140th anniversary of the 
adoption of the first flag of the United States, on 
June 14, 1777, by resolution of the Second 
Continental Congress.  
 
In 1949, Congress passed legislation establishing 
National Flag Day. Many cities and towns have 
parades on Flag Day. Perhaps the largest parade is 
held each year in Troy, NY. A Presidential Order 
from President Eisenhower on August 31, 1959, 
after Hawaii was granted statehood, provided for the 
current design of our flag.   
 

 
 
 
                                   


